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10/06/2022  13:51:132022/2072/L OBJ Sandra Verstraten Hi,

My name is Sandra and I live at 24 Ivor street with my husband and two small children.

I really am concerned about the balcony allowing the potential of people being able to look into my kids 

bedroom. I am also concerned about late night drinking and noise, and the potential to attract more antisocial 

behaviour to the area if there isn't police patrols or increased police presence. I don't know why you'd think it a 

good idea to locate an event space in a very residential part of Camden where most families have young 

children.

I hope its not too late to reconsider these plans.

best regards

Sandra
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